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From: Pearson, Rebecca (NE) [mailto:Rebecca.Pearson@naturalengland.org.uk]  
Sent: 12 November 2018 12:19 
To: Katharine Stuart <Katharine.Stuart@southdowns.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: local plan HRA-Sweetman 

 
Dear Katherine 
 
Thank you for consulting Natural England on the revised Habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) for the South 
Downs National Park Local Plan. 
 
We are satisfied with the content of the revised HRA that identifies that the Plan will not have an adverse effect on 
the International Sites.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 

Rebecca Pearson 
Lead Adviser 
Sustainable Development Team 
Natural England  
Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road 
Worthing BN11 1LD 
Tel: 0300 060 4090 Mobile: 07810694335 
 
I work part-time Monday to Wednesday.  

www.gov.uk/natural-england 
 



3

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected and 
England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
 
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to meetings and 
attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
 

Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard 
 

 
 
 
 
 




